James B, Sutherlaond, M. B.
402 TEast Thicd Street, at Stevens Street
Flint, Micljigen 48503

July 11,1989

Archbishop Torkom Manocogian

Diocese of the Armenisn Church of America,
630 Second Avenus,

New York City, N.Y,

Reverend Sir:

Thank you for your kind letter of June 20th, which
was received sometime asgo. However, I have not received the
appraisals for my antique Armenian Bibles for which I have been
waiting up to this date. I would appreciate very much to know
just what happened to them, and when I should expect to hear

from you regarding this matter.

Respectfully,




